TRURO CEMETERY MINUTES

May 20 2014

Present:B0b Masson, Elizabeth Haskell, and Myles Mackay

The secretary minutes were distributed, read and accepted.
The activity report was given out. There have been two burials,
Dick and Jean MacKay at New South Cemetery.

The board was reorganized for the new year. Bob Masson will

remain chairman,and Elizabeth Haskell as secretary. A motion

was made and passed. At Town Meeting, funds for the remaining side
of fence at 0ld North were voted.

The next meeting will be June 17,

Meeting adjourned at 10:30

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Haskell, secretary

Robert Masson, Chairman

Myles Mackay



